
GODORT Membership Committee  
Minutes of Meeting  
Friday, June 20, 2003, 3pm  
CLA/ALA Annual Conference  
Toronto, Canada  
 
Present: Jill Moriearty, Chair; Erhard Konnerding, Doralyn Rossman, Marilyn Von Seggern  
Guest: Anna Korhonen  
 
No quorum.  
 
Jill said that Marilyn would be taking over as chair for the next year and turned over the mentor 
survey and report, statistics, and new members labels. Letters welcoming new members and 
contacting non-renewals are pending.  
 
New Members Lunch: Erhard arranged for the New Members Lunch to be held in the 
Sheraton's restaurant, Le Biftheque. Reservations for 12 had been made.  
 
Reception: Jill made most of the arrangements herself along with Lindsay Johnston of 
AGIIG. She reminded members to thank Readex for their support. Everything seemed to be 
ready and in place.  
 
New Members Initiatives: Jill had been sending messages to non-documents listservs to interest 
librarians in GODORT and felt it had done some good. Membership had gone up in the last 
month but was still on an overall downward trend.  
 
Jill reviewed members for next year's Membership Committee and which activities would stay 
with Membership and which would transfer to the new Conference Committee which she will 
chair.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Marilyn Von Seggern 


